Dear Parents of 8th Graders,

Listed below are the items we recommend your student bring to school with them in August. Being responsible and
organized are two skills that we continue to learn in 8th grade. You may wish to add additional items to this list. As you
are out and about this summer, you will see many school supplies on sale. We would greatly appreciate any donations to
our classrooms.

Sincerely,

8th Grade Teachers

= Binder

* Pencil pouch for binder

= Highlighter

* Ruler (inches and centimeters with holes for a 3 ring binder)
= Several dry erase markers and eraser

= Glue sticks

= Scissors

= 5 tab dividers

» 2 spiral notebooks

* Tapestyle whiteout

* Ear buds for computer work

= 2 reams of white copy paper

* 1 ream graph paper

Students will also benefit from a continuous/yearlong supply of the following items:
» #2 pencils

= Erasers

* Pens (blue/black)

* Fine tip markers (no broad tip)

*» Colored pencils

* Notebook (binder) paper

No gel pens are allowed for school work or homework. Sharpies, other permanent markers, and
liquid whiteout are not allowed at school.

This list is optional for parents who wish to purchase supplies for their student.

School begins on Monday, August 22!!



